ANNOUNCEMENTS April 27, 2014

If you are worshiping with us for the first time, welcome! Please sign our Guest Book at the back of the church or in the entranceway.

There is a short meeting today Apr. 27 for FFF committee and Fall Festival people after church to discuss the Fall Festival plans (date Oct. 25, 2014). Your input is needed. Bring your coffee into the library for a short initial planning meeting. Marg 519-843- 3274

Come and have a Laugh with Units Faith and Grace on Tues. April 29th at 2:00 p.m. in the parlour. Everyone welcome.

THE DOOR - Annual Dinner Theatre on Fri. May 9th, 6:00 p.m. at St. Andrew's Presbyterian Church, Fergus. Tickets \$30.00 (\$10.00 show only). Call Matt Cole 519-993-2653.

Saturday May 10, 2014 - Workshop with Rev. Dr. John Pentland - "You Gotta Die to Rise! The Church as an Act of Re-invention" - Parkminster United Church, 275 Erb St. E. Waterloo, ON. 9:00am to 4:00pm. \$40 incl. lunch. Register on-line www.fluidreplies.com (use key 5K8VHZ) or send cheque with registration form (see Rev. Marion).

From your Church Library

The Melville Church Library receives "new to us" book donations on a regular basis. We appreciate receiving current and appropriate donations of ficition and non-fiction works. New books or themed books are often displayed on the library table, and you are encouraged to take any of these books. Any time you borrow a book, simply fill in the date and your name on the card in the book (usually located in the front of the book, sometimes in the back.) If the item has no card, then there is a sign-out booklet, where you can write the date, the title and your name.

We have a large number of children's books and family books, as well as the adult selections. Please do visit your library, browse the shelves, borrow some great reading, or simply enjoy a quiet time reading. If you leading a church meeting, our "Inspiration" and "Prayer and Devotion" sections are sure to have something to meet your needs. And don't forget, if you enjoy discussing the books you have read, anyone is welcome to borrow a book club book and be part of our discussions (or just read the book for your own enjoyment.)

You are invited to visit the library anytime you are in the church.

Spring Cleaning? Don't forget the Giant Melville Garage and Bake Sale on May 9, 10 and 12. Bring items to lower hall on Thursday May 8. Volunteers needed: to place fliers now, on Thursday May 8 at 9 a.m. to help set out things on tables, Monday May 12 at 2 p.m. to box up things OR anytime during sale for tidying tables, supervision, sales, etc. Call Marg 519-843-3274 for pickup or to volunteer.

The Centre Wellington Food Bank is in need of cans of mixed vegetables. Thank you for all your ongoing support! Mission & Outreach committee.

Do you see it? We are looking for additional people to run the power point programme for the worship service. If you are able to help or need additional information, please see Barry Rawn or Ralph Rainford. Thank you.

Button, button who has a name button? Please wear your name button to help learn everyone's name. If you need a button, please speak to Ralph Rainford. Thank you.

WEEKLY CALENDAR

Mon. Apr. 28 - Sun. May 4, 2014

Mon. 28	10:00	Spirituality Circle	Parlour
Tues. 29	9:00	Quilting	Heritage Hall
	2:00	Unit Faith/Grace	Parlour
Fri. 2	10:00	Coffee Hour	Parlour
	11:00	Meditation	Library
Sun. 4	11:00	Anniversary Sunday Service	Sanctuary
	After Servi	ce Hot Dog Lunch	Fellowship Hall
	6:00	Bananas	Upper Auditorium